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APOSTOLIC DELEGATION 

IN SOUTHERN AFRICA 
Pretoria, 19 December 1991 

Co-Chairpersons 
Steering Committee of Codesa 

Gentlemen: 

on Sunday last your letter of 10th instant, inviting me 

as an Observer to the first plenary session of CODESA, was delivered 

by hand. I was given a telephone number in Pretoria to which I was 

to respond. I rang the number and confirmed my presence. 

As of this date, I have received no further information. 

I trust that my name was added to the list of Observers. But, what 

shall I do? Am I to presume that my presence has been accepted, so 

as to be present tomorrow morning? If so, at what time? 

My telephone number in Pretoria is 344-3815, while my 

FAX number is 344-3595. 

Grateful for your attention to this matter,i am 

Yours sincerely, 

ie ea Mh Gave 

Archbishop Ambrose De Paoli 

Apostolic Delegate 

 


